
Sydney Chinese Lions 
Visiting Elderly Australian Chinese Homes 

 
 
On 17 September, President Anthony Cheung together with members of the Lions Club of 
Sydney Chinese Inc. visited the Elderly Australian Chinese Homes (EACH) at Croydon.  During 
their visit, they held a heart-warming and enjoyable party with the elderly residents there. 
 
The party began with Ms Yvonne Chin, CEO of EACH delivering a brief and sincere welcome 
address.  It then followed by entertainment numbers of Chinese songs performed by President 
Anthony, Vice President Mei Cheng, Secretary Rita Kwan and other members.   
 
There were also fun games which were all well received by all the elderly folks as well as other 
participants of the party. 
 
The party came to a climax when the Lions handed out gift packs to the elderly folks while 
mingling and chatting with them.  Not only did the elderly have a great time, the Lions also patted 
each other on the back, knowing that they’ve done a great job.  
 
As President Anthony puts it, “Visiting and entertaining elderly folks is a meaningful activity.  
Through this, not only the elderly recognizes that we care about them but also at the same time, 
we derive immense pleasure out of it.  This is so worthwhile that we’ll endeavour to organize 
more of this sort of functions in the future.” 
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